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Council Communication 
May 19, 2015, Business Meeting 
 

 
Endorsement of Southern Oregon Birth Connections Fall Family Fair for the 

Purpose of Hanging a Banner 

 
FROM
Diana Shiplet, Executive Assistant, shipletd@ashland.or.us 

:  

 

The 5th annual Southern Oregon Birth Connections (SOBC) Fall Family Fair organizers would like to 
hang a banner across E. Main Street from November 2 - 8, 2015. However, per ODOT and City of 
Ashland regulations, the only banners allowed to be hung across E. Main Street are those for city 
events or city endorsed events. Council must decide if they will endorse this event for the purpose of 
hanging the banner.  

SUMMARY 

 

City of Ashland and ODOT regulations require that all banners hung across E. Main Street be for city 
events or city endorsed events. Any non-city event must request endorsement by a city commission 
with final approval by the Council or must directly request endorsement from the Council in order to 
qualify for banner hanging. The SOBC Fall Family Fair is not a city event and therefore is requesting 
endorsement from the Council. 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

 

7. Keep Ashland a family-friendly community. 
COUNCIL GOALS SUPPORTED: 

7.1 Support educational and enrichment programs in the community.  
7.2 Provide City promotion and marketing of family-oriented events. 

 

Endorsement by the Council does not include waiver of any fees. SOBC Fall Family Fair organizers 
will be required to pay all fees associated with hanging the banner as well as any fees related to 
obtaining a special event permit. 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 

N/A 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION AND REQUESTED ACTION: 

 

I move approval of endorsement for the 2015 Southern Oregon Birth Connections Fall Family Fair for 
the purposes of hanging a banner across East Main Street. 

SUGGESTED MOTION: 

 

Banner application and Letter from SOBC 
ATTACHMENTS: 
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